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68. MOVING FROM A LOCAL DEVELOPMENT FRAMEWORK (LDF) TO A LOCAL
PLAN

Councillor Forshaw introduced the report of the Borough Planner which proposed that
the Borough’s local planning policy should be prepared as a single Local Plan
document, to reflect the proposed policy in the draft National Planning Policy Framework
(NPPF), and that all work thus far undertaken on the preparation of policy designed to
sit within a Local Development Framework (LDF) should be converted for inclusion
within such a single Local Plan document.

Cabinet was advised that the Planning Committee on 10 November 2011 had noted the
report and recommendations to Cabinet.

In reaching the decision below, Cabinet considered the details set out in the report
before it and accepted the reasons contained in it.

RESOLVED: A. That the move to draw together the preparation of the Core
Strategy, Development Management Policies and the Site
Allocations Development Plan Documents of the Local
Development Framework into a single Local Plan document be
approved.

B. That delegated authority be given to the Borough Planner and
Portfolio Holder to consider the agreed comments of the Executive
Overview & Scrutiny Committee in taking forward the Local Plan
process.

C.  That Call In is not appropriate for this item as the report is being
submitted to the next meeting of the Executive Overview and
Scrutiny Committee on 1 December 2011.


